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The days are getting warmer and summer is here, so we will

start to see an increase in Air Quality Alert days. Read below to
sign up for air quality alerts so you'll know when to carpool or
take alternative transportation. Did you hear? The Vanderbilt
power plant will soon be coal-free and all natural gas, greatly
reducing the plant’s air pollutant emissions! Read below for
more detailed info and a timeline for the conversion. And check
out the pictures of lemurs and elephants enjoying the leftover
strawberries donated from Commencement to the Nashville
Zoo by the Chancellor’s Office...too cute! Additional information
about the stories and events included in this newsletter are
available on the SustainVU website and Facebook page. Have

a wonderful June and stay cool!

Andrea George, Director

Sustainability and Environmental Management Office,
Vanderbilt University

(615) 322-4551 | e-mail | Web site
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VU Power Plant to Convert to All Natural Gas — FAQs
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Have questions about the
VU Power Plant conversion
to all natural gas? Visit
SustainVU to read FAQs
about the conversion and

stay up-to-date with the construction progress! The conversion
will replace the coal-fired boilers with natural gas boilers,
retaining the same power generation capacity.

Sign up for Air Quality
Alerts this summer

As temperatures rise, the air
quality in Nashville begins to
degrade. People with sensitive
respiratory systems, such as
those with asthma or COPD,

can be especially affected. One way you can help is to reduce
your driving on days forecasted to have poor air quality. Bike or
walk if you can, eliminate lawn mowing, and use mass transit or
carpool or vanpool if you must drive. Visit SustainVU’s
alternative transportation page for more info. Sign up to get air

alert notices for Middle Tennessee on your mobile device and
on Facebook through the State of Tennessee air quality

website, and be in the know before leaving your house each
day.

Commencement strawberries donated to Nashville
Z00

The Vanderbilt
Chancellor's Office
donated leftover
strawberries from the 2013

Strawberries and
Champagne Commencement event for the first time to the
Nashville Zoo. Staff from the Sustainability and Environmental
Management Office (SEMO) organized the donation and
delivered the strawberries to the zoo after Commencement
events concluded. The Zoo’s elephants and lemurs enjoyed the
strawberries at lunch the next day. The donation of the
strawberries prevented the leftovers from being wasted and
sent to the landfill and helped the zoo to offer an unexpected
tasty treat to the animals! Read more here.

Vanderbilt Farmer’'s Market Returns June 6




Visit the Vanderbilt
Farmers’ Market starting
June 6 and purchase fresh
fruits, honey, vegetables,

locally farmed meat, milk,

cheeses and bread. The market is open every Thursday on
Medical Center Plaza to Vanderbilt employees and visitors. The
Market resumes June 6 and ends October 24. Click here for
more details.

Carbon Dioxide Levels Set Record

In May, the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
(NOAA) measured carbon
dioxide levels at 400 parts
per million. The last time

the worldwide carbon level

2 million years ago, during .
the Pleistocene Era.
According to an article published by the Associated Press, the

number 400 has been anticipated by climate scientists and
environmental activists for years as a notable indicator.
“Physically, we are no worse off at 400 ppm than we were at
399 ppm,” Princeton University climate scientist Michael
Oppenheimer said. “But as a symbol of the painfully slow pace
of measures to avoid a dangerous level of warming, it's

somewhat unnerving.” Read the full story here.

What Role Does Climate Change Play
in Tornadoes?

Our thoughts are with those affected by the
tornadoes in Oklahoma on May 20. Scientific

American corresponded with Kevin Trenberth
of the National Center for Atmospheric
Research in Boulder, CO, to get his thoughts on whether global

warming is making tornadoes stronger or more intense. You

can read that story here.
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For more information on any of these stories, events and more,




visit the SustainVU website at www.vanderbilt.edu/sustainvu or

contact the Sustainability and Environmental Management

Office at sustainvu@vanderbilt.edu or (615) 322-2057.




